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Dear Parent/Carer,

As you will already know the government has reviewed the guidance for staff and students in education settings to wear face coverings and to undertake twice weekly asymptomatic testing.

Since the guidance changed Cheshire East Public Health Team have issued further communication around testing and isolation.

The recommendation and advice of the Public Health Team is that students should continue to test twice weekly for the first two weeks of this half-term.  This is to allow gradual phasing out of routine testing and allow schools to establish their new systems for dealing with cases.  The reason for this advice is that the current rate of cases in Cheshire East is above the regional and national rate.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Secondly, although the legal requirement to self-isolate has now ceased, the advice of Cheshire East Public Health is in line with the UKHSA guidance, recommending that all confirmed cases and those with symptoms stay at home until they are well which may be up to 10 days.  A PCR test should be taken to confirm Covid-19 if they have symptoms.  Students can return from 5 days after their isolation began if they are symptom free and have 2 negative lateral flow tests on consecutive days.

Students who live with someone who has Covid-19 should continue to attend school as normal.  LFTs can be taken and used as an additional measure at this time if there is a positive case in the home.

If you would like any further information please contact us at the school on 01270 560514 or enquiries@ruskin.cheshire.sch.uk if you would like to discuss anything.

Yours sincerely,
[image: ]

Mr D Postlethwaite
Headteacher
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RUSKIN

Community High School

Learning Together. Achieving High Standards
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Ruskin Community High School

Ruskin Road, Crewe, Cheshire, CW2 7]JT
Headteacher: Mr D Postlethwaite BSC (Hons). MA. NPQH.
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